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Friday 11th December 2020 
 

 
Government change to Covid 19 isolation dates 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have just been informed of a change to government policy which has altered the number of days that 
‘contacts’ need to self-isolate, reducing it from 14 to 10.  As a result of this, there has been a change in dates 
that classes are able to return to school.  They are now as follows: 
 

RA – Return on Monday 14th December 
RB – Return on Monday 14th December 
1B – Return on Thursday 17th December 

 
I do appreciate, and agree that this is a late change to policy but we will ensure that we continue to follow 
government and Public Health England guidance.  
 
Any children whose parents have consented to the flu vaccination that is already scheduled for Monday 14th 
December will receive their vaccination on Monday as planned. 
 
I understand that this is a very late notice from the government and I absolutely respect whatever you 
decide to do regarding your child’s return. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
James Williams 
Headteacher 

 
 

 

 


